

Our Scholarships:

The Canadian Union of Public Employees, Windsor CUPE District Council (representing CUPE in GWA), is pleased to introduce one annual post secondary education scholarships in the amount of $500.00
Who can apply?

These scholarships are awarded to relatives of existing Windsor CUPE District Council affiliated members daughters, sons, step children and grandchildren who are students who are entering there first year of full-time post secondary education (university, community college, technological institute, teachers’ college, nursing school, ECT.) This is an entrance scholarship and is not renewable for students entering subsequent years of study. Students that already completed some post-secondary studies are not eligible for these awards.  

How to apply

Submissions should include

· An official application from(attached)

· Letter of recommendation from a teacher, principal or other community figure

· An essay of between four hundred and five hundred words, double spaced on 8 ½ “x “11 paper discussing one of the topics listed on the application form.

Documents indicating definite acceptance at one of the institutions described above and proof of registration need to be submitted before the presentation of the scholarship.

An academic individual appointed by the Executive Board will make the selection of the successful candidates. This decision is final.

Where to send your application

Applications should send their completed applications and accompanying essay to:

ATTENTION: John Grima

Windsor CUPE District Council

1576 Parent Ave.

Windsor, Ontario

N8X 4J7

 Postmarked no later that July, 31, 2006 incomplete applications will not receive consideration. Applications forms can also be found on the Windsor CUPE District Council Web site at www.Windsor.cupe.ca or Call 965-5899 for an application. 

